Dear Committee Members, I'm writing to you of my concern for the Bill that is to go before parliament about abortion, I am very upset to think that our society is even considering to allow abortion up until the time of birth. Abortion at anytime during pregnancy doesn't bare thinking about, but to allow late term abortion is beyond belief. We all look back in life and regret the things that we have done, I am sure that there are many women who have had abortions in the past and deeply regret that decision. I know some people who have been adopted and in their lifetime have been reunited with there birth mothers, I am sure that those women are much more content with their decision to give birth to a live baby and be reunited with that person later in their lives, than those who chose to have an abortion. There is great concern these days about domestic violence, surely taking the life of an innocent baby is the ultimate in domestic violence. I also believe that all medical staff should be allowed to decline being part of an abortion. The other thing I would like The Members to do is to view an abortion, there is a video on Utube that shows the procedure, the pro choice people who view this video usually change their mind about abortion when they see what actually happens

EJ. Robten R Richards

Mrs E Jo Rolston

A Tatacc

EG. WHITEMAN

Munima Anandin

Thelma FOIEW

J. Foley Reta Jurner

J. Gilmore